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TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
11 South Street
WESTMINSTER, MASSACHUSETTS 01473
(978) 874-7409  Fax (978) 874-7460
BOARD OF HEALTH

                           MINUTES FOR JANUARY 24, 2018 BOH MEETING

In Attendance: Board of Health Members: Dr. Michael Popik, Chairman, Mr. Edward Simoncini, H. Christopher Redkey; Administrative Assistant Ms. Joyce Lucander
4:31 p.m. Dr. Popik announced that the meeting was open and was being recorded by Ms. Lucander.
Vouchers were approved and signed for Ms. Lucander mailing of flu forms, Mr. Jose De Oliveria refund for 2018 permits paid for Westminster Convenience Store closed 12/21/2017
The Board signed the Betterment Agreements for the septic loan program. 
Dr. Popik discussed the meeting he had attended on January 23rd to discuss 5 South Shore Road with Ms. Murphy, Attorney Blake, & Mr. Redkey. Attorney Blake will be sending an email to Dr. Popik with how the town will be handling this process.
The Board reviewed and discussed the Health Agent applications received.
The Board asked Ms. Lucander to put interviews on the agenda for February 7th and to let Ms. Belliveau know.
5:12 p.m. Dr. Popik made the motion to adjourn. Mr. Simoncini seconded the motion. All were in favor.
5:12 p.m. Meeting adjourned
              Dr. Michael Popik                                 Edward Simoncini                               H. Christopher Redkey
___________________________     _______________________________      _____________________________                                              
            Dr. Michael Popik         
                  Edward Simoncini

        H. Christopher Redkey
Minutes were signed by Board on 2/14/2018     Original signatures on file in BOH office.
